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Attendance Award  
This week’s attendance award goes to Year 5 and Reception—
both with 97.4%. Well done both classes. For the week we were 
94.8% still some way off the 96% target. For the academic year we 
are now at 93% - up slightly. Our target is always 96%. The re-
search evidence that shows the impact on achievement occurs 
when children dip below this level. Let’s keep improving and hope 
that next year we get back to our usual great attendance levels! 

Punctuality Award 
Overall lates are down this week with 26. It’s 
still too many! Year 1 were the best again with 
no lates—fantastic! Reception and Year 5 also 
did well with only 2 each—can they challenge 
Year 1 in the final week of term or can another class take up the 
challenge? Being punctual is a life skill that children need to learn 
early and we rely on you to support them to learn it. Thank you.   

Message from the head: It has been as busy a week as ever, despite us coming to the end of term. Classes and staff working 

really hard to finish of topics, complete assessments and enjoy the end together before they move off into their new classes, and in most cases 
to their new teachers. I’ve been meeting with teachers individually this week and looking back with them over the year at their successes, 
reflecting on things they would do differently and thinking ahead to next year as well as looking at our end of year assessments (well done Y6 
on excellent SATs results!). Teachers are already buzzing with ideas about the topics they plan to do, with tweaks and changes for their new 
classes and in some cases entirely new topic ideas. They’ve been meeting with each other recently and will continue to do so over the final 
week to pass on all the information needed to ensure the children have smooth transitions—we can’t underestimate the impact of moving 
from one class/teacher to another but feel confident, as in previous years, it will go smoothly for all. This weekend is out Summer Fair. The 
PTA, as always, have been working tirelessly to organise and ensure this is a fun event for all. This year in particular, the involvement of the 
children in designing and running the stalls is creating real excitement. I hope to see you all there. Have a great weekend.  

End of Term… 
Next week is the last week of term. We finish 
for the summer on Friday. Please remember, 
school will finish at 2pm on that day.  
Also please remember there are no clubs or 
tutoring in the last week of term.  

Fun Run Sponsorship… 
Most classes have completed their fun runs (the last couple will do 
their next week). Please support your child to collect sponsorship 
for the laps they completed and return to the office before the end 
of term. The money will be split between improving the quiet area 
of the junior playground and Great Ormond Street Hospital. Thank 
you for your support.  

Camden Holiday Activities and Food Pro-
gramme this summer... 
The Camden Holiday Activities and Food Programme is a Depart-
ment for Education (DfE) funded programme of Holiday Activities 
for children and young people aged 5-16 years. The programme 
offers the children and young people eligible for Free School Meals 
(FSM) free access to activities and healthy hot meal on the day. 
Camden Council has received funding from the DfE to deliver a HAF 
programmes in the borough - working in partnership with the Young 
Camden Foundation (YCF). The are a number of there programmes 
running across Camden this summer. Visit the website to book on.  

https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/?
mc_cid=223abcd874&mc_eid=685e2cc906 

Lunch Menu: 17th—21st July  

Please remember to let 
the office know if you 

want your child to 
change to or from 

school lunches so you 
are charged correctly 

Available Daily 
Freshly Cooked Jacket 

Potato 
Freshly Baked Bread 

Tuesday 
Meat/Halal:  

Chicken Korma 
Vegetarian:  

Veg & Apricot Tagine 
Rice or Cous Cous 

Roasted Vegetables 
Peach Cake & Custard 

Wednesday  
Meat/Halal:  

Roast Chicken & Stuffing 
Vegetarian:  

Veg Wellington 
Roasted or New Potatoes 

& Gravy 
Carrots & Green Beans 
Yoghurt & Fresh Fruit  

Thursday  
Meat/Halal: 

Beef Bolognaise 
Vegetarian:  

Veg Bolognaise 
Garlic Bread 

Cauliflower & Broccoli 
Apple Flapjack 

Meat Free Monday: 
Vegetarian:  

Macaroni Cheese or 
Tomato & Vegetable 

Pasta 
Sweetcorn & Cabbage 
Yoghurt & Fresh Fruit  

Friday  
Meat/Halal:  
Fish Fingers 
Vegetarian:  

Bean & Lentil Patty 
Chips or Cous Cous 

Tomato Sauce  
Baked Beans & Peas 

Yoghurt & Fruit  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/holiday-activities-and-food-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-2021
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/holiday-activities-and-food-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-2021
https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/?mc_cid=223abcd874&mc_eid=685e2cc906
https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/?mc_cid=223abcd874&mc_eid=685e2cc906
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Well done to these children who 
have been chosen by their class 
teachers to be the ‘Star of the 
Week’ - Well done to all these 

children, and to all the rest who 
might not have been picked this 

week but could have been. 

Week 
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Year 1 
For your continual focus on learning your letters and sounds and trying 
so hard with you reading. You have worked so hard and made good 
progress.  

Reception 
For confidently taking on such a big role in our class assembly. 
You have worked really hard to learn all the lines and are an 
excellent performer. Well done! 

Year 2 
For your great effort with you Storm 
Whale book. I was so impressed by your 
wirting and drawing! And also for your 
thoughtful observations and efforts dur-
ing our Mosque visit. Well done! 

Year 3 
For your fantastic effort in writing lessons! You 
really think about the choices you make in terms 
of vocabulary and sentence structure. Your 
phrases are beautiful and so creative! You have 
made such wonderful improvements 

Year 4 
For the kindness and patience you showed 
during buddy reading. Well done for read-
ing so nicely with the younger children. 

Year 5 
For your wonderful efforts! You always apply yourself to the best of 
your ability and are keen to excel in all areas. Well done! 

Year 6 
For your consistently positive attitude and effort  during our re-
hearsals this week. Keep it up! 
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Well done to all these children who 

have passed their Fleet Facts test this 
week! 

 

Year 3: Alfie, Abida, Angelo, Millie, 
Mason  

Year 4: Amreen, Lashanty, Saaimah, 
Samaarah and Faisa.  

Well done to these children who earned the most coins 
in their class on Times Tables Rock Stars this week! 

Year 3: Mason—896 coins! 

Year 4: Jarod—14,910 coins! 

Year 5: Ena—8,020 coins! 

Year 6: Ugo—10,169 coins! 
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Please bear in mind that occasionally trips may be arranged or cancelled last minute. This can happen for any number of reasons and we try, where 
possible, to give as much notice as we can. We need adult volunteers to support on these trips so please do look out for notices on class windows or 
sent out via parenthub closer to the date of a trip and contact the office if you are able to accompany. Thank you.  

YEAR 3  

  

RECEPTION  

  

YEAR 2  

  

YEAR 1  

18th July Hampstead Heath 

NURSERY  

  

YEAR 4  

  

YEAR 6  

20th July Leavers Assembly @ 2pm 

20th July BBQ & Gower Exhibition 

YEAR 5  

  

See the tables here (below) for events specific to individual classes. If you have any ques-
tions about these trips, visits or events please speak to the class teacher of contact the 
office.  

WHOLE SCHOOL EVENTS 

19th July Citizens Advice Bureau Camden—bookable sessions—see Lisa in the 
office for availability 

21st July Last Day of School—finish @ 2pm 
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The theme this year is ‘A Wonderful World’ and is all about the natu-
ral world and protecting it. Art can be inspired by nature, animals, 
plants, insects, birds, ocean life, habitats, protecting the environment 
or environmentalists—see some of the examples at the bottom of 
this page.  
 

Children can use any art medium in their entries as long as it is A4 in 
size and they can enter as many times in a term as they want. It is 
important that they put their name and class on the reverse side of the picture in pencil (don’t write in pen 
and not on the front). They should also include a ‘fun fact’ about their subject written on the back too which 
will be included in the final calendar if their image is selected.  
 

Prizes will be awarded termly, with a selection of entries chosen to go 
in the calendar for 2024. Entries should be handed in to the school 
office. We have some very talented artists at Fleet and we can’t wait 
to see the fantastic pieces the children come up with.  Good luck! 
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Nursery - Let's Grow! 
Reception - When I grow up 
Year 1 - Spring Into Summer 
Year 2 - From Sea to Shore 
Year 3 - Fantastical Forests 
Year 4 - Under the Canopy 
Year 5 - Waterway Wonder 

Year 6—Wild and Wonderful 
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We continue the journey to the end of the year with lots of classes finishing off the final bits of their topics. Writing outcomes being com-
pleted, art and DT projects taking shape as they near the end, and still manage to fit in a few end of year trips—this week we’ve had clas-
ses to the Heath, Forest school sessions, classes to the Mosque, Year 4 to the CLC, Nursery did their Sports Day on top pitch and Year 2 
went to the beach! One more week to go and we are all getting excited to see the Year 6 leavers assembly! 
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Lots of fruit and vegetables are ready in the raised beds but Nursery have noticed the birds are eating our broccoli and cabbages…so they 
made some bird scarers to hopefully keep them away!  
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